
Two’s News

August 21, 2022

Hi everyone!

With National Convention coming up next week and Fall District meetings around the 
corner, I wanted to touch base with everyone.

I am looking forward to the convention and hope to bring information and new ideas 
back to everyone at our district meeting. 

The American Legion Post 201 & Auxiliary would like to extend an invitation to
join us for the District 2 Fall meeting. The meeting will be held:

Date: October 1, 2022

Location: Minto Community Center
114 Harvey Ave, Minto, ND 58261

Timeline:  4:00 Registration & Social Hour
5:00 Meal

6:00 Meeting

School is right around the corner and for some school has already started. Please 
consider “Give 10 for Education” project to start out the year.

Keep membership growth in mind, consider holding a membership drive in your 
community. Let your communities know that we are there. Work with your American 
Legion post, we are a team.

If there is anything I can help you with, please let me know. I am here to help you 
succeed.  My email address is klsscs@gra.midco.net or call me at 701-248-3959 or 701-
520-1525.

See you October 1st!

Shelley Schuster
District 2 President
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